
         INSKIP ST. PETER’S C.E. PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

               Learning, Loving and Living with Jesus 

Keep your roots deep in Jesus Christ the Lord, build your lives on him  

and always be thankful.  Colossians 2:7 

Compassion Friendship Respect Forgiveness Trust Thankfulness  

Monday 29th November 2021 

For 1 week only Upper School should wear their PE kit to school on Thursday this week rather 
than Friday. 

The Nativity tickets will be sent home this week, if parents live in separate houses please ensure 
that the other parent gets a ticket.   

Christmas Fayre 

 

 

This Saturday 4th December the 
Friends will be hosting their Christmas 
Fair. Miss Leyland and the governors 
are keen that this takes place in a safe 
manner therefore attendees should 
please adhere to the following controls 

 

 Do not attend if you have any 
symptoms of COVID-19 
 

 Please take a lateral flow test prior 
to coming to school 
 

 Please consider wearing a mask 
whilst in the building   
 

 Please use hand sanitiser upon 
arrival at school and before leaving 
 

 Stalls and games will be spread 
out throughout the school to enable 
social distancing 
 

All the money raised by the Friends at 

our fairs go towards projects and 

events for your children. 



School Website 

Please take a look at our school blogs and see lots of the inspiring learning your children have 

been doing in class. Click on the title of the blog to open it in a new window. Please comment at 

the bottom of the blog posts your thoughts of encouragement for the children to read.  

Lower School 

Science - Germs 

Maths Number Work 

Robin, Robin 

Middle School 

Indus Valley Crafts 

Winter Weather 

 

Upper School 

Finders Keepers 

Design and Technology 

 

Christmas Nativity 

We are planning for our Christmas Nativity plays to be held on the evenings of Wednesday the 

8th and Thursday 9th December at 6pm. We are really hoping that we can go ahead with 

these, so in order to give us the best chance we have put a number of controls in place which we 

hope you support. 

 Each family will be given one ticket per performance, meaning that both parents have the 

opportunity to watch the play over the 2 evenings, this will mean that we will also be able to 

accommodate a two metre distance between our performers and audience 

 We ask you to consider wearing a mask whilst in our school for the play. 

 The Government advise that all attendees take a lateral flow test before 

coming to school. 

Please be aware that national or local COVID-19 guidance might alter these 

plans as might a specific school situation. We are sorry but siblings and other 

children cannot be accommodated at our nativities this year. 

 

Children in Need 

Last Friday the children took part in a fundraising activity to raise money for Chil-

dren In Need. This was organised by the school council who were hoping to 

raise £100. The children raised a grand total of £231.00 

Well done children and thank you parents. 

Magic Lamp 

Hurricane Productions are coming to perform Aladdin for us all on the first day of Advent, which 

will really get everyone ready for Christmas. Our wonderful Friends Association have been able 

to pay for this extra experience from the funds raised by them through you all, thank you.  

Your child may bring a donation of £2 on Wednesday 1st December, 

which will get them some popcorn, an ice cream or some sweets to 

enjoy during our show. Please note there will be no PE lessons this 

day so full school uniform should be worn. 

https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-24-14-42-14-science-investigation-germs
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-24-15-11-28-maths-number-work
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-28-21-37-32-robin-robin
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-26-16-37-30-indus-valley-craftspeople
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-26-16-41-46-winter-weather
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-23-19-15-03-finders-keepers-losers-weepers
https://www.inskip.lancs.sch.uk/blog/2021-11-25-17-09-19-design-and-technology


Christmas is Coming 

2 Dec                                              Friend’s Wreath Making 

The Friends have organised a fundraising evening of Christmas Wreath making. All tickets 

are now sold. There will be opportunity to purchase wreaths at the Christmas Fayre. 

4 Dec                                             Friend’s Christmas Fayre 

This Saturday 4th December 11am till 2pm the Friends will be hosting our annual 

Christmas Fair. There is always lots of fun to be had, beautiful gifts to be bought, delicious 

food to eat and good times shared. Please do come along and bring your friends and 

family. We look forward to seeing you there! 

8 Dec/9 Dec                                  The Nativity Story 

We are planning for our Christmas Nativity plays to be held on the evenings of Wednesday 

the 8th and Thursday 9th December at 6pm. We are really hoping that we can go ahead 

with these, so in order to give us the best chance we have put a number of controls in place 

which we hope you support. 

 Each family will be given one ticket per performance, meaning that both parents have 

the opportunity to watch the play over the 2 evenings, this will mean that we will also be 

able to accommodate a two metre distance between our performers and audience 

 We ask you to consider wearing a mask whilst in our school for the play. 

Please be aware that national or local COVID-19 guidance might alter these plans as might a 

specific school situation. We are sorry but siblings and other children cannot be accommodat-

ed at our nativities this year. 

16 Dec                                                Christmas Lunch 

Our traditional Christmas Dinner is on Thursday 16
th

 December. 
It will be a festive meal served by the Friends for the whole school to enjoy. The children will 
be able to wear a Christmas Jumper  for the day in return for £1 donation. 

16 Dec                                                Christmas Party 

Christmas parties will be on Thursday 16th December. Everyone may bring party clothes to 

get changed into. 

1 Dec                                                      Pantomime 

Our Christmas Theatre visit will be Wednesday 1st December, we have arranged for the chil-

dren to watch ‘Aladdin’  performed at school with Hurricane Productions. 

17 Dec Morning                               Inskip’s Got Talent 

‘Inskip’s Got Talent’ will be held in the morning of the last day. If your child has a talent they 

would like to show off to our audience and judges please let Mrs Hurley know. 



Dates for the diary:- 

Wednesday 1st December Aladdin Pantomime at school 

Thursday 2nd December Friends Wreath Making at 7.30pm 

Saturday 4th December  Friends Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 8th December Nativity Performance at 6pm 

Thursday 9th December  Nativity Performance at 6pm 

Friday 17th December School Closes for Christmas 

Tuesday 4th January School Reopens  

Saturday 15th January Primary School Applications Close 

Birthdays this week 

Alex for 29th November 

COVID-19 

If your child shows any of the below symptoms please keep your child at home and book them a 

PCR test.  

Symptoms are 

 A high temperature—this means you feel hot to the touch on your chest or back (you do not 

need to measure your temperature) 

 A new, continuous cough—this means coughing a lot  more than an hour, or 3 or more 

coughing episodes in 24 hours (if you usually have a cough, it may be worse than usual) 

 A loss or change to your sense of smell or taste—this means you’ve noticed you cannot 

smell or taste anything, or things smell or taste different to normal 

If your child shows any of these symptoms at school we will ring you immediately and ex-

pect you to come and collect your child. 

Clubs:-  

MONDAY 29th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3.30pm NO CLUB  

TUESDAY 30th 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm  Tennis with Simon Ardron 

WEDNESDAY 1st 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

THURSDSAY 2nd 8:00am Breakfast Club 

  3:30pm Afterschool Games, Construction and Arts Club with Mrs Welsh 

FRIDAY 3rd 8:00am Breakfast Club 

 3:30pm Multi-skills Sports Club with sports coach from Fleetwood Town  

http://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=0CAcQjRxqFQoTCOWyiPv05McCFYct2wodKwkHKw&url=http%3A%2F%2Fen.tankiforum.com%2Findex.php%3Fshowtopic%3D284109%26page%3D1&bvm=bv.102022582,d.ZGU&psig=AFQjCNFs8kXkZGWJjNyBoZDUlm

